
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Calls to Provide Suitable Environment for Displaced Yazidis’
Return

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers Alliance, met with former MP Saib

Khader to discuss developments regarding Iraq's minority groups, particularly the Yazidis. His

Eminence emphasized the need to alleviate the suffering of the Yazidi community and to create a

suitable environment for the return of displaced individuals. H.E. reiterated the call for

implementing the Sinjar Agreement and underscored the importance of maintaining security

stability in Sinjar, holding everyone accountable for this responsibility.


